JANUARY
NEWSLETTER 2025

hall.

e Please make sure that you are removing snow from the sidewalk.

e Please make sure that your vehicles are off the streets until they have
been plowed. Failure to do so could result in the vehicle being towed.

¢ If you have concerns with the snow removal of streets please contact city

Reminders

e Snow Ordinance is in Effect
until April Ist.

e Please Remember to clean up

after you pets ®

e New city clerk has been hired.
Watch for upcoming
announcements on when
they will be in the office at

Kelley.
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Upcoming Events

e Council Meeting- Jan. 14 @
7:00 PM

e 150th Anniversary Meeting -
Jan. 13 @ 6:30-7:30 PM
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Email: kelleyiowa@gmail.com

Phone: 515-769-2213
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